Rotation Reflection:
I completed my Pediatrics rotation at the pediatric office of Dr. David Hurwitz in Queens. I had worked as a medical assistant at a pediatric office, so I was excited to be back in a familiar setting. Primary care for pediatrics is all about continuity of care. I enjoyed seeing patients come back for follow up visits and watching babies progress and growth at their well visits.
With each patient, I was responsible to obtain a thorough HPI and conduct a physical exam. The doctor then examined the patient and we would discuss our findings together. We would then determine the treatment plan for the patient. For well visits, I would consult the patient’s growth chart and previous records as well. 
I really enjoyed this rotation. It gave me a very good overview of common complaints in pediatrics. I got experience in determining which conditions are self-limiting, and which need antibiotics or other further intervention. I saw many patients with similar complaints, such as croup, strep throat, and constipation, which helped me feel comfortable in recognizing these conditions. I also gained experience in conducting well-visits. I familiarized myself with the immunization schedule and discussed with parents the importance of vaccinations.
My favorite aspect of the rotation was the interactions with the young patients. By explaining to the children how I would be examining them, and what they were being examined for, I built a rapport with the patients. This aided me greatly as they were more willing to cooperate. I am grateful for this outpatient experience and everything I learned from Dr. Hurwitz and his staff.
Site Visit Reflection:
The two site evaluations conducted by Professor Maida were useful and enlightening. They were both conducted via Blackboard Collaborate. For both visits, I presented a patient, as well as five drug cards, and one journal article. My site visits were done as a group session with three other students in their pediatric rotation. It was interesting to hear from the other student in an outpatient setting, as we discussed the differences we noticed between the offices, as well as which conditions were more prevalent in each office. I was also glad to have the opportunity to hear a from my classmates doing pediatrics in a hospital setting, as they relayed their findings from the NICU as well as the pediatric emergency department. 
I appreciated my preceptor’s feedback on my H&Ps and found it useful to hear his evaluation on what other differential diagnoses could have been considered for the patient I presented. I also had the opportunity to ask my preceptor any questions I had about treatment regimens for pediatrics. We discussed our drug cards as a group, so I got to learn from each of my classmates. 

